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SENT BY EMAIL ONLY (youngandyounglaw@gmail.com)  

 

Cordry-Sweetwater Conservancy District 

c/o Roger A. Young 

40 W. Court St., Suite D 

Franklin, IN 46131 

 

RE: TERMINATION LETTER 

Dear Mr. Young: 

Barnes & Thornburg LLP represents the Brown County Commissioners and Sheriff’s Department 

of Brown County, Indiana (collectively “Brown County”). Brown County entered into an 

Interlocal Agreement with Cordry-Sweetwater Conservancy District (the “District”) per the 

agreement from March 6, 1995 (“Agreement”). We have attached the Agreement to this letter. 

Per paragraph #11 of the Agreement, the Agreement shall automatically renew each year for a 

subsequent period of one year unless rescinded by any of the parties prior to the end of the then-

present year. This termination letter shall serve as official notice that Brown County is rescinding 

the Agreement, and the Agreement shall end at the start of 2023. 

Please confirm the receipt of this letter as termination of the Agreement. 

                                                                                            Sincerely, 

 

                                                                                              Mike Moga 












